
To: Legends Drive Communities 

Update: Legends Drive Special Tax District Construction 

May 5, 2025 

 

The county told us that the length of today’s lane closure was probably a bit longer than it 

needed to be. They are working with the contractor to tighten that up to help reduce the 

duration of delays.  

We should continue to expect delays anytime during daytime hours from Monday to Friday 

while they work on the two-foot widening and full-depth repairs prior to their final resurfacing 

work being completed in mid-June. Please drive slowly through lane closures and be especially 

alert.  

 

Donna Crouch, Secretary 

Legends Drive STD Commission 

 


